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Year 9 Aspirations Evening: Tuesday 10

th
 October 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to invite you to the Year 9 Aspirations Evening on Tuesday 10

th
 October at 6:00pm. 

 
The evening will take place in the Main Hall (entrance via school canteen) and will be led by myself and 
Ms Simmons (Deputy Headteacher). The evening will give you a thorough understanding of what to 
expect in Year 9 and of Key Stage 4 at Ricards Lodge, an overview of the qualifications and new GCSE 
grading and also an opportunity to look ahead to future aspirations. Additionally, Mr Green will run an 
interactive session on using FROG and other digital learning apps more widely to support your daughter’s 
learning. Please bring a wifi-enabled smartphone or device if possible to fully benefit from this session. 
 
I am sure you will find the evening extremely informative and helpful in answering any questions you may 
have. It will help you guide your daughter towards her target grades this year and future aspirations. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 10

th
 October for what will be a very positive and enlightening 

evening.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Please return the reply slip below no later 
than Friday 6

th
 October. 

 
Students are encouraged to attend the evening with their parents. If they do so, they should be in full 
school uniform. 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Miss Claire Hodge 
Head of Year 9 
 
 

Year 9 Aspirations Evening Tuesday 10
th

 October 2017 - Reply Slip 
 
Please hand in no later than Friday 6

th
 October 2017  

 
(Please indicate below) 
 
I/we will be able to attend                      Number of Persons Attending 
 
I/We will not be able to attend 

   
 
Daughter’s name: ……………………………………         Tutor Group: …………. 
 
 
Your name: …………………………………………… 
(Please print in capitals) 


